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May 3, 2018 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for Keiser University.  Keiser has 
been a great partner to our Early Head Start program.  Thanks to their generosity, we are 
able to use their Doral facility for our Early Head Start provider meetings and trainings. The 
convenient location, comfortable accommodations, and welcoming environment make 
this an ideal location.    
 
In addition, this collaboration has proven to be advantageous towards meeting our 
program’s non-federal share match.  The staff is professional, responsive to our needs, and 
flexible to our short notice requests.   
 
We feel fortunate to have this partnership and look forward to a continued collaboration. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Belkis Torres 
Vice President for Early Head Start 
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